
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Education 

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BAGUIO CITY 

 
 

ADVISORY 
April 7, 2020 

 
This advisory is issued for the information and compliance of the concerned School Heads. 

 
 

DIVISION MANAGEMEN COMMITTEE (MANCOM) MEETING DURING WFH 
(Division Memorandum No. 178, s. 2020) 

 
 

 The Division of Baguio City will be conducting its 1st Division Management Committee 
Teleconference while on Work from Home on April 8, 2020 at 2 o’clock in the afternoon.  
 

In view of this, the following school heads are hereby directed to attend the above-
cited teleconference: 

 
1. Joseph A. Estigoy, PESPA Pres. 
2. Danilo P. Gayao, NAPSSHI Pres. 
3. Niño Tibangay, BACASSHI Pres. 
4. Brenda M. Cariño, Baguio City NHS 
5. Whitney A. Dawayen, Pines City NHS 
6. Esther K. Litilit, Baguio Central ES 
7. Procerfina Estacio, Mabini ES 
8. Ellen Grande, Quezon ES 
9. Jackson T. Cayaos, Rizal ES 
10. Castro Canuto, Josefa Cariño ES 

 
                                                              
 

          MARIE CAROLYN B. VERANO, CESO V 
        Schools Division Superintendent 

 
 
 


